
Dear Committee Members,

I urge a no vote on HB2543 as it would unjustly delay, or make it impossible, for law abiding citizens to exercise their right to legally 
purchase a firearm. There are already lengthy waiting periods for background checks. I don't see crime reduction value in this 
legislation. 

Thank you for your consideration,
Belinda A Coalman


